
Return-Path: <liessa@iastate.edu> 

Received: from pop-4.iastate.edu (pop-4.iastate.edu [129.186.6.64]) 

by pop-l.iastate.edu (8.9.3/8.9.3) with ESMTP id QAA25901; 

Thu, 17 Jun 1999 16:23:35 -0500 (CDT) 

Received: from isual.iastate.edu (isual.iastate.edu [129.186.1.201]) 

by pop-4.iastate.edu (8.9.3/8.9.3) with ESMTP id QAA24747; 

Thu, 17 Jun 1999 16:23:35 -0500 (CDT) 

Received: from localhost (liessa@localhost) 

by isual.iastate.edu (8.8.5/8.8.5) with SMTP id QAA19473; 
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Message-Id: ¢199906172123.QAA19473@isual.iastate.edu> 

To: eklaas@iastate.edu 

ceo: rkoford@iastate.edu 

cc: oldcoot@iastate.edu 

Subject: Henslow's Sparrows at WNT 

Date: Thu, 17 Jun 1999 16:23:34 CDT 

From: Liessa H Thomas <liessa@iastate.edu> 

X-UIDL: 7£88b03038052463a99639cefb37e2a0 

Hello, 

Just a note to say that Craig (of Neal Smith NWR Staff) has been doing 

bird surveys in the buffalo/elk area this year. He reports five singing 

male Henslow's Sparrows within the buffalo enclosure. As far as I know, 

this area consists of several 1994-1998 plantings and has not been burned 

for at least two years. 

I have been doing bird surveys over the rest of the Refuge this year, but 

have not seen Henslow's Sparrows. 

Liessa Thomas 


